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News Release 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ON:      August 30, 2019 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL:     Jon MacGillis, 561-233-5234 
      

Submittal of Zoning Applications 
affected by Hurricane Dorian 

 
 

As a result of Hurricane Dorian, the submittal of Zoning applications 

that was originally scheduled on Tuesday, September 3, 2019 will be 

changed to September 9, 2019. Your appointment time that was 

originally assigned by staff will remain the same.  

 

All resubmittal of applications will remain on September 9, 2019. 

 

We will continue to keep you update of any further changes to the above 

date due to the impact of the hurricane. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact William Cross, Principal Site 

Planner at (561)233-5206 for Public Hearing Applications or Monica E. 

Cantor, Principal Site Planner at (561)233-5205 for the Administrative 

Review applications. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


